
 

Chesapeake Vipers 2019 11U Travel Baseball 

Sponsorship Form  

We are reaching out in hopes of your support of the 11U Chesapeake Vipers travel baseball team.  As 

you can imagine, it takes a great deal of time and money to organize a travel baseball team.  Some 

things we will use the donations for are tournament fees, field rentals and team equipment.  Any 

monetary donations would be greatly appreciated and would help our team in meeting our goals 

which include improving athletic skills, gaining leadership, demonstrating sportsmanship and working 

together as a team - both on the field and in our community.  For all donations $250 or greater we 

will add your company link to our team webpage, include your business logo on our team banner, 

receive a team photo and a piece of Viper Baseball gear to show our appreciation.  I want to thank 

you in advance for your time and any donation you are willing to give to support our team. 

 

Company Name and Web Address as you would like it to appear on Team Website: 

 

Contact Information (Name, Phone number, Email, Mailing Address): 

 

 

Payment Options: 

 Mail completed form with check payable to “Coach Billy Blodgett” or “Chesapeake Vipers ”                                    

to 120 Burton Air Drive Centreville, MD 21617 

 Via  Paypal account hokie_blodg@yahoo.com at www.paypal.com  

 

Thank you for your support of Vipers Baseball             
Please contact your tax advisor for deductibility of your donation. 

Coach Billy Blodgett : 410.310.8359 : hokie_blodg@yahoo.com : http://www.chesapeakevipers.com/ 

mailto:hokie_blodg@yahoo.com
http://www.paypal.com/
mailto:hokie_blodg@yahoo.com

